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From: Rachel Chisman
To: Quieto, Michael
Subject: Re: Registering to speak at an the upcoming Police and Fire Commission meeting
Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 5:14:35 PM

I want to speak, my name is Rachel Chisman my address is 134 Jefferson St apt 303 Oregon
wi 53575 I am not representing anyone but myself. I want to speak.
Thanks! 

On Wed, Dec 9, 2020 at 3:32 PM Quieto, Michael <MQuieto@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Oops! The form you submitted is blank. Why don’t you just give me the missing information via
email:

Please tell me your name and address.

Then answer 3 questions.

1. Are you in Support, Opposed, or Neither? (since it’s public comment, probably neither)

2. Do you want to speak at the meeting?

3. At this meeting are you representing an organization or a person other than yourself?

If the answer to #3 is “no,” you can stop. If not, I need you to disclose more information, so you
would need to use a computer.

Mike Quieto

City Clerk’s Office

From: Police Chief Search 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 3:22 PM
To: 'Rachel Chisman' <>
Subject: RE: Registering to speak at an the upcoming Police and Fire Commission meeting
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mailto:rachelchisman34@gmail.com
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Dear Rachel,

All of the meeting information for this evening, including the agenda and the zoom link, is
on the city website:

https://www.cityofmadison.com/clerk/meeting-schedule/police-and-fire-commission-106

Please make sure that you use your own name as the Zoom screen name to make it easier for 
the chair to recognize and unmute you. You’ll be the twelfth person called on during the 
Public Comment section of the meeting.

Mike Quieto

City Clerk’s Office

From: Rachel Chisman <> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 3:07 PM
To: Police Chief Search <policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Re: Registering to speak at an the upcoming Police and Fire Commission meeting

Thank you very much!

Have a great day.

Rachel

On Wed, Dec 9, 2020 at 2:10 PM Police Chief Search
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<policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

The form is attached. Email it to this address. Electronic signature is fine (you don’t need to 
print, sign, and scan).

Mike Quieto

City Clerk’s Office

From: Rachel Chisman  
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:03 PM
To: Police Chief Search <policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Re: Registering to speak at an the upcoming Police and Fire Commission meeting

Hi Mike,

I’m having a hard time finding where to register for the meeting tonight. Could you please
send a link? 

Thanks!

Rachel 

On Mon, Dec 7, 2020 at 5:15 PM Police Chief Search
<policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Dear Rachel,

You recently registered online to speak at a PFC meeting that is not open for public
comment. I suspect you meant to register for either the meeting on Wednesday,
December 9 at 5:30pm or Monday, December 14 at 5:30pm, both of which will be open
for public comment.
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The Board will receive oral comments from members of the public regarding any
matter within the statutory authority of the Board. Each speaker will be limited to a
maximum of three (3) minutes. Members of the public who wish to offer comment
during the public comment period must register in advance using the City of Madison’s
Registration Statement Form available on the PFC’s webpage:
www.cityofmadison.com/PFC. Once completed, the Form must be submitted to this e-
mail address (policechiefsearch@cityofmadison.com). The order of speakers will be
based on the order of submission of the completed Registration Form.

Sorry for any inconvenience or confusion.

Mike Quieto

City Clerk’s Office
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